
Good Morning Julie-  

 

Thank you for reaching out again.  

 

As the bill was introduced my members believe it is more consistent and easier to work 

with one agency instead of two.  We are supportive of those changes.  

 

I am flying back today so I am available throughout the rest of the week.  

 

Cathy  

802-595-9594 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Feb 27, 2018, at 2:52 PM, Julie Tucker <JTucker@leg.state.vt.us> wrote: 

Cathy, 

Does the AGCVT have a position on the lead bill, H.736 that you would like to share 

with the Committee? 

  

Julie Tucker 

Committee Assistant 

House Human Services 

Room 46 

115 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05633 


